Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy



Principal
Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Telephone: (02) 6847-2043 Fax: (02) 6847-2304

Safe, Respectful, Learners

30th January, 2019

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Welcome to Gilgandra Public School for 2019 and the Kindergarten Pearls.

My name is Miss Tindale and I will be teaching your child this year. I am sure you have many questions and I hope to address them in this letter.

Classroom teachers are allocated 2 hours per week for administration and classroom preparation. During these times your child will attend Science and Library taught by Mrs Bunter and Mrs Chandler. Students will also attend Scripture, Sport and Assembly on a weekly basis. These days and times are as follows:

Science: Wednesday 9:10-10:15

Library: Thursday 12:45-1:45

Scripture: Wednesday 1:15-1:45

Sport: Friday 10:30-11:15

Assembly: Friday 12-12:30

Materials to bring to class: Drink bottle filled with water, lunch and recess, fresh fruit for 'Crunch & Sip', hat, library bag (on Thursday only).

Please label all items with your child's name to ensure they do not get lost.

Communication is the key to having a positive relationship with families so please feel free to contact me before or after school on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday or Friday if you have any further questions or wish to discuss any concerns. I welcome parent helpers in our classroom and I am more than happy to discuss a time that suits you if that is something you are interested in.

I am looking forward to working together successful year for your child.

Kind regards,

Margeaux Tindale

with you this year to make 2019 a happy and